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COORDINATOR OF INTER-AMERICAN AFFAIRS

COMMERCE DEPARTMENT BUILDING AGRICULTURAL DIVISION
WASHINGTON, D. C.

February 1A9 1942

Honorable Mariner S. Eccles
Chairman, Board of Governors,
Federal Reserve System
Washington, D. C.

My dear Mr. Eccles:

It has occurred to me that you will be

interested in the attached article on "Foundations

of the Peace" by Henry A. Wallace.

Sincerely,

E. N. Bressman
Director

Enclosure
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This article is protected by copyright and has been removed.   
 
The citation for the original is: 

Wallace, Henry A. “Foundations of the Peace.” Atlantic Monthly, January 1942. 
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February 18, 19u2.

fty dear Ur* Bresananc

This is to thank you for your note of
February lh attelosiog a copy of Tle« Prosideot
Wallace*A artiol* "Found&tioew of the Paao**
from tix» Atlantic konthly.

I an glad to have thla at hand and
appreciate your thoughtfulnees in aonding it
tO E».

Sincerely yours.

Mr. B. 8. Breaaaa&* Director,
Agricultural Divlsioc,
Coordinator of Intor-American Affairs,
Coaaieroe Dopartnont Building,
Washington, D* C*
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